

Headquarters NZDF Freyberg House, Private Bag 39997, Wellington 6011, New Zealand T +64 (0)4 496 0999 F +64 (0)4 496 0869 E hqnzdf@nzdf.mil.nz www.nzdf.mil.nz

OIA-2015-2372

November 2015

## Ms Valerie Morse

fyi-request-3347-0f32acbc@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Ms Morse

I refer to your email of 9 November 2015 requesting, under the Official Information Act 1982 (OIA) the following:

 Please advise how many, if any, NZDF personnel attended the GEOINT 2015 Symposium, June 22-25, at the Walter E. Washington Convention Centre in Washington, D.C.

A total of four NZDF staff attended the GEOINT 2015 Symposium, including three staff already in the United States to attend other meetings. Their attendance at the symposium was coincidental rather than deliberate.

I trust this satisfies your request for information.

Yours sincerely

G.R. SMITH

Commodore, RNZN Chief of Staff HQNZDF